
QUESTION NO 18 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 
by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 October 2022 

On 11 November 2021, the Council approved a process of 

engagement with stakeholders to further refine proposals for 

carer parking permit schemes. 

Question (1) What progress has been made to engage with stakeholders

on these proposals?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) If no progress has been made on engagement, why not?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) When is this process expected to commence?

Answer (3) 

Question (4) When might a report be presented to councillors with refined

proposals for carer parking permit schemes?

Answer (4)


